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Dear Jean Ribault Families:

Welcome to another year in Trojan Nation! With the start of this 2023-2024 school year, | find myself
reflecting on the past years here at Jean Ribault Senior High. This summer brought with it so many fun
changes, the biggest of which is our relocation to 3610 Ribault Scenic Dr.

Another major change is that students will be issued new IDs, and they will need to use these IDs to
ride the bus. It is imperative that they do not lose their ID and that they come with it every day,

We greatly look forward to another productive and fulfilling school year! Our teachers and staff are
eagerly awaiting the arrival of our students, ready to provide high-quality instruction for every
student, in every classroom, every day. As new students are registered, materials are ordered, and
information is sent out, we want to make sure that we do everything we can to make sure that our
students reach their full potential. We look forward to your partnership in making that happen.

The faculty and staff here at Jean Ribault Senior High School ask that you help us guide your student
toward success by make sure that he/she/they is:

¢ Ready to begin each day on the right foot.

¢ Completing each assignment given by his/her teachers

e Reading daily to develop a love of reading and improve literacy skills.
¢ Informing you if he/she needs additional support.

e Aware of your expectations of success

We hope that we can count on your help to make this year one of our most successful yet! Below are
some important dates and reminders to add to your calendar.

Orientation for students will be held on the dates below in the cafeteria, and we encourage you to
join us with your student during the appropriate fime:

9t Grade August 1, 2023 at 10:00 am
10th Grade August 1, 2023 at 1:00 pm
11th Grade August 2, 2023 af 10:00 am
12th Grade August 2, 2023 at 1:00 pm

The First Day of School this year will be August 14, 2023, and the bell to start classes will ring promptly
at 7:25 am. We cannot wait to see our wonderful students and look forward to another momentous
year here in Trojan Nation!

Educationally,
Dr. Gregory D. Bostic

Principal



